
Maggie Mae

The Pietasters

There's a place where we all go to have a few when we 
feel low Drink ourselves into a state, drown our sorrow 
and fuel our hate A bar maid beauty in a tight black 
dress pours our beer and cleans our mess Answers to the 
name of Maggie Mae, wait'll we see her what'll we say? 

Maggie Mae bring us another beer we need another beer 
Take away our troubles, dear Maggie Mae bring us 
another beer we need another beer Take away our 
troubles, dear 

There's a place where we all go to have a few when we 
feel low Been laid off, we've been laid in, we've been 
locked out we've been kicked in A bar maid beauty in a 
tight black dress pours our beer and cleans our mess 
Answers to the name of Maggie Mae, wait'll we see her 
what'll we say? 

Maggie Mae bring us another beer we need another beer 
Take away our troubles, dear Maggie Mae bring us 
another beer we need another beer Take away our 
troubles, dear Bring us another beer 

There's a girl that we all love, she's the one we're 
thinkin' of Answers to the name of Maggie Mae, wait'll 
we see her what'll we say? 

Maggie Mae bring us another beer we need another beer 
Take away our troubles, dear Maggie Mae bring us 
another beer we need another beer Take away our 
troubles, dear Bring us another beer 

There's a girl that we all love, she's the one we're 
thinkin' of Answers to the name of Maggie Mae, wait'll 
we see her what'll we say? 

Maggie Mae bring us another beer we need another beer 
Take away our troubles, dear Maggie Mae bring us 
another beer we need another beer Take away our 
troubles, dear Maggie Mae bring us another beer we need 
another beer Take away our troubles, dear Maggie Mae 
bring us another beer we need another beer Take away 
our troubles, dear
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